
Integrated Management System (IMS) Policy 
 

Dryvit Systems, Inc. is committed to supplying quality products and services to our customers 
that create value greater than offered by competitors, while recognizing the importance of 
operating our business in a safe and environmentally responsible manner.   
 
Our customers require that our products will perform and be delivered as we say they will and 
that excellent service will be provided, on a consistent basis. Our employees require a safe and 
comfortable workplace where they are treated with dignity and respect. Our corporate priorities 
are safety, quality, service and cost. We will not sacrifice a higher priority for a lower one. 
 
Dryvit has a responsibility to conduct business in a manner that protects the environment and 
the health and safety of employees, contractors, suppliers, distributors, customers, consumers, 
communities and the public. Our facilities must comply with applicable environmental, health 
and safety laws and maintain an open dialogue with local communities about materials 
manufactured and handled on site. We work with government authorities, industry groups, and 
the public to promote awareness and emergency response programs to deal with potential 
hazards. It is every Dryvit employee’s responsibility to ensure the standards, processes, and 
specifications for our products, services, and operations are achieved and maintained through 
continual improvement, according to the quality objectives and environmental aspects of our 
business.  Adherence to ISO standards and the Values and Expectations of 168 is an on-going 
responsibility. 
 
We are committed to satisfying our customer and applicable statutory and regulatory 

requirements, our compliance obligations, and to continual improvement of our IMS. Our 

commitment to protection of the environment is demonstrated by efforts to prevent pollution 

and minimize the negative impacts of our operations. We strive to enhance our environmental 

performance at all levels of the organization. 

The success of Dryvit’s quality and environmental programs is measured by setting and 
reviewing progress toward specific objectives. Objectives are set by top management and 
achievement of these objectives is the responsibility of all employees.  
 

 
R. Michael Murphy 

President & CEO 
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168 refers to the number of hours in a week, but more than that, it exemplifies our 

commitment to ethical business conduct and always using the gifts of life and the limited 

time we have to do the right things, the right way, for the right reasons. 

All of our actions should adhere to the Value of 168® and its inherent core principles.
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InTegrITy: Be open and honest. Accurately and openly disclose 

information in business transactions. Deception and retaliation 

have no place at RPM and will not be tolerated.

CommITmenT: Follow the law, our policies and procedures. 

Safeguard our companies’ property, assets and interests,  

and ensure the focus is on the collective goals of shareholders, 

employees, customers, consumers and communities. 

reSPonSIbLe enTrePreneurSHIP: Search for innovative 

ways to compete and win in the markets we serve. Compete 

vigorously, but always do so fairly and in adherence to free 

enterprise and competition standards, environmental and 

human rights principles, and with respect for our customers, 

competitors and the communities in which we operate.

moraL Courage: Do the right thing, even when it is tough,  

and regardless of whether someone is watching or if you will 

receive credit.

The Value of 168 and its core principles are the 
cornerstone for ALL decision making. We are RPM, and our 
success depends on each of us making good choices.  


